END OF THE YEAR MOVE OUT

INFORMATION 2016
STORAGE ALERT

· Storage is only available for students returning in the fall.  Graduating seniors and students taking time off will not be provided with storage. 

· There is no storage in basement corridors or stairwells; if any items are left in these areas, they will be considered abandoned and donated to local charities or thrown away. Leaving items in these areas is a fire safety hazard. 

· Cooking appliances (i.e. microwaves, coffee makers, etc.) and halogen lamps will not be stored because they violate Harvard College Fire Safety Policies. 

IMPORTANT MOVE OUT REMINDERS

· The College encourages students to send items home as early as possible. 

· Remember to change your address with all correspondents: credit card companies, magazines, friends and family. 

· Before leaving make sure to set up your Harvard Student Mail Forwarding.. You can change your address at http:// http://www.hums.harvard.edu/node/15 Do no fill out a United States Postal Service form 3575 to forward your mail.

· Students are responsible for leaving their suite in the same condition as they found it in the fall. All rooms must be free of trash and recyclable items and swept clean. All College owned furniture removed during the school year must be returned to the room. All personal belongings, including unwanted furniture, books, etc. must be taken to designated areas for donation or disposal. Students will be charged individually or as a rooming group for suites that are left in poor condition. 
· After vacating your suite, be sure to return your original coded keys to the Building Manager’s Office. Uncoded keys are not acceptable. Failure to return the coded keys will result in a charge of $25.00 per key on your term bill

· All underclassmen must vacate their room by Sunday, May 15th at Noon.
· Seniors must vacate their room by Friday, May 27th at 5:00pm
